Dear [Babysitter's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. | wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude
for the exceptional care you provided to [Child's Name] while we were away.

Your kindness, patience, and creativity made all the difference. [Child's Name] had such a
wonderful time with you, and it put our minds at ease knowing they were in such capable hands.

Thank you once again for going above and beyond. We feel incredibly fortunate to have you as
part of our family.

Warm regards,
[Your Name]



